

## The Institute of Group Analysis

1 Daleham Gardens, London NW3 5BY

Telephone: Facsimile:

SC/0

S & WHICH CONTROLL received 28 **NAR 1996** 

THA OF CAMDEN

Mr. David Pike Director of Environment Department London Borough of Camden Town Hall Argyle Street London WC1H 8EQ

21st March 1996

Dear Mr. Pike,

## Re: Planning Application No. 9500249R3. Case File: G7/11/K.

Thank you for your letter concerning the application for change of use and the development of a three-storey rear extension and car parking spaces.

I would like to enter a strenuous objection to the development proposed. The site concerned is already heavily developed, and lies within a pleasant Victorian conservation area. The proposed three-storey rear extension would constitute over-developmet of the site, and would create a masssive, dominating outlook. As many as 17 car parking spaces would add significant congestion to an area which already suffers from excessive traffic. The junction nearby is busy and the significant increase in traffic near the junction is highly undesirable.

Yours sincerely,

Chair, IGA Council.